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SU Cares 
 
Salisbury University cares about members of our campus community. We continue to monitor the COVID-
19 pandemic and focus on students’ safety, health, and wellness. We are equally committed to moving 
forward as a caring community. Unfortunately, social stigma, misinformation, and fear can impact our Sea 


